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Employee Spotlight Application

To further promote the pork industry and the great people who make it possible, the Illinois Pork
Producers Association (IPPA) would like to give employers the chance to spotlight their employees to
show their appreciation. By filling out this application and submitting the required information below,
you will be nominating them for a monthly employee spotlight on IPPA’s social media pages and in our
membership publication, Chop Talk. This spotlight program will run from October 2020 - October 2021.
In October 2021 all spotlighted employees will be entered to win a grand prize.*By nominating this

person, you and the employee give the Illinois Pork Producers Association the right to use your photo if
selected as a winner.

GUIDELINES

e Nomination should be an on-farm employee
e Application should be submitted by employer or direct manager

e Must submit a clear photo of the nominee with a brief description for
nomination

o Fill out the application and submit to eileen@ilpork.com

Submitter Name Submitter email
Submitter Position Farm Name
Employee Name Farm Location

Employee’s Position

Years in the industry Years of on-farm service

Brief description on why this employee deserves to be highlighted
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